
From:   David Wolter   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 08, 2017

Subject:   0100-EX-CR-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good Afternoon,

The frequencies 2305 to 2315 are existing frequencies and been licensed under this call sign since
7/15/2003. The purpose of the application is to renew the license. We've been renewing the license every
year and we were never asked to coordinate with AFTRCC prior to the grant of the renewal application.


